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Facilitator Hilary Mansur 
Attendees: Richard Destito, Frank Cetera, Andrea Turnbull, Hilary Donahue, Triana Reese, Chol Majok, Jamie Mckinney, Chris 

Tschiderer, Leah Russel, Neil Burke, Chris Tschiderer, Peter Willner, Rich Puchalski, Greg Smith, Tina Zagyva 

The Ground Rules were reviewed. 

September 19th Minutes: Jaime McKinney motioned to accept the minutes, Andrea Turnbull 2nd, all were in favor  

Issue for City Departments: 
There were no Council Representatives present.  Police were not present.  Skiddy Park Field House has an 
officer assigned; however no one has seen anyone there.   

TNT City-wide Board Delegate Update 
Rick Destito stated that he has heard many compliments on the new TNT Facilitator ballot voting process.  The 
TNT City-wide board is currently determining a date for a Facilitator Training/Meeting where the board will 
explain processes, policies and the new facilitator handbook. 

Neil Burke, City’s Transportation Planner:   Mr. Burke briefly described his role within the city: works 

closely with DPW, Planning Department and the Mayor’s office.  Mr. Burke stated that he does not have a 
budget for projects but with the proper data, he can apply for funding through various sources. 

Rich Puchalski requested the S. Geddes St. 2004 study from Neil Burke. 

Peter Willner, Interfaith Works: Mr. Willner briefly described the Police-Community dialogue circles being 

held this fall as well as the Spring.  A signup sheet was available for those who would like to participate in the 
Spring. 

 

Announcements  
 Center for Community Design and Research will be hosting the Visioning Voices speaker series on the Near West 

Side on November 15th.  The Speaker will be discussing Crime Prevention through Environmental Design.  
Workshop, tour and dinner are all free for the event. 

 HHQ will be renovating 8-9 multi-unit rentals.  The Landbank is working on sales in the NWS of remaining properties 
to HHQ, Landlords or homeowners 

 Blodgett school has received $600,000 for after school/out of school workshops geared towards parents as well as 
additional funds for renovations to the building.    


